
Smoke-Free 
Cars for Kids

A Fresh and Healthy New Law!
As of July 1, 2011 it is against the law to smoke in a vehicle while children  
under the age of 16 are present. Children breathe easier in smoke-free cars. 

If you’d like help with quitting, you can call the Smokers’ Help Line at 1-800-363-5864. www.health.gov.nl.ca


